
 

 

 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING Wednesday, April 26 at  6:30p. 
 

*Any new business to be presented in Business Meeting must be  

submitted to the office no later than Wednesday, April 19 at 2p. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING Wednesday, April 26 at  6:30p. 
 

*Any new business to be presented in Business Meeting must be  

submitted to the office no later than Wednesday, April 19 at 2p. 

HELP FOR THOSE WHO NEED FOOD 

In our own area, there are those who suffer from food depravation 

and the need for basic hygiene products.   We are still collecting            

nonperishable food items and hygiene items, along with                   

nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items. Your donations can 

be brought to our church on Sunday mornings or during office hours, 

M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance.  

Food distribution will take place on the  1st and 3rd Tuesday, prior to 

11:00am at Bellamy United Methodist Church.  

DEAR CHURCH FAMILY. We are so grateful for the prayers you have 

given for us during this challenging time. Al read every card and message 

you sent and it brightened his day so much. We are thankful for the visits, 

calls,  delicious meals and sweets that you brought. We are especially 

appreciative for L.T. Wells, Stuart Wood, Mike Crawford, Barry Mulligen, 

K.C. Sentz, Donnie and Jo Green, Keith Belvin and David Crummet for their 

time and dedication in building the ramp for easier access. Our church is a 

loving church and we are thankful to belong to GPBC. God is good all the 

time! 
 

In Christ's Love 
Al and Martha West 
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PBA VISION NIGHT 2023 
SUNDAY APRIL 30TH   

TEMPLE BAPTIST CHURCH 
235 Harpersville Rd., Newport News 

6:30 PM 

Theme:  Getting to Know Our Neighbors Better  

  

      Our purpose for Vision Night this year is to help your church to 
affirm or reaffirm the vision God has given you. We will do a brief 
exercise where we ask everyone who attends: What is one way God 
could use you and your church to impact your community in the 
near future?  We will compile the results of this exercise and make it  
available to all of our churches. Our hope is that your church will 
continue the conversation which we will begin on that night.  
 

 Also on Vision Night, we will have the opportunity to vote two 
churches into active membership of the PBA and another church into 
“Watchcare” with us. Watchcare is for a church wishing to become 
part of the PBA to walk alongside of one of our existing churches for 
one year. If after that year the church still desires to join the PBA, we 
vote whether or not to bring them in. 
 

 The two churches we hope to vote in are FLOW Church and  
Kingdom Mission Church. Both of these churches came into watch-
care with us at our last Vision Night. The church wanting to enter  
watchcare with us is a new church plant in the Buckroe area called 
Kingdom United Fellowship.  
 

 We will be led in music on Vision Night by the worship team of 
Temple Baptist Church under the leadership of Eden Blaylock. Chuck 
Harrison will present a message based on the theme for the meeting, 
and Jim Moynihan will interpret the exercise that we will all  
participate in. 
 

As this is the first meeting in a few years without the immediate threat 
of COVID, we are hoping for a great attendance from our churches. 

We hope to see you there! 
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